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INFORMATION ON COMPASSIONATE RELEASE AND  

MEDICAL CLEMENCY FOR PEOPLE IN ARIZONA PRISONS 

Updated May 2019 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

Thank you for contacting our office requesting more information about how to apply for 

compassionate release or medical clemency from Arizona Department of Corrections.   

 

We are enclosing information prepared by the Post-Conviction Clinic at Arizona State 

University’s O’Connor College of Law that explains the process and includes the forms you need 

to fill out.  We cannot guarantee that they will be able to help you apply for clemency due to their 

limited resources.  That said, you can contact them via legal mail with a description of your 

problem and ask if they can help. Their address is: 

 

Katie Puzauskas, Esq. 

Post Conviction Clinic 

ASU Sandra Day O’Connor College of Law 

111 East Taylor Street 

Phoenix, AZ 85004 

(480) 965-2874 

 

Thank you for writing to us.  We hope this information is helpful.  

 

       Sincerely, 

 

       Prison Law Office 

 

Encl.  Application Info; Board of Executive Clemency Policy #114; Application Forms 

Director: 
Donald Specter 
 
Managing Attorney: 
Sara Norman 
 
Staff Attorneys: 
Rana Anabtawi 
Steven Fama 
Alison Hardy 
Sophie Hart 
Corene Kendrick 
Rita Lomio 
Margot Mendelson 
Thomas Nosewicz 
Shira Tevah 
Camille Woods 

NOTE:  This handout is not intended to be legal advice about the 

facts in your case, but it will give you more information about 

organizations that may be able to help. 
 


